
From: Elle Mone 
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 12:40 PM 
To: Alex Elvin 
Subject: Opposition of turf field 
  
I have worked with Plastic Free MV for a few years to help get rid of plastic in our community. 
Since I have worked with them I understand the consequences and dangers of microplastics in 
our environment so I oppose the idea of a turf playing field at the MV Regional High School. 
 
Thank you  
           Eleanor Mone, West Tisbury School 
 


